

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

I support expanding Medicaid to 400,000 Virginians

1 message

Mary Ellen Verdu
Reply-To:
To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

Tue, Oct 8, 2013 at 9:31 AM

Oct 8, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

I have worked with low income families for many years. Medicaid, even with it's limitations, is often the only thing that stands between someone being well enough to work or not, or children receiving critical medical and dental care, or not. Virginia would be so "penny wise-pound foolish" to refuse the Medicaid expansion and will pay for it in years ahead through more welfare dependency, higher health costs and lost human capital.

Sincerely,

Mary Ellen Verdu

24061